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September 7, 2021 

Dear Dr. Darr, 

 

I’m pleased to inform you that your Fellow of AANA (FAANA) application has been approved; welcome to the 
elite group of physicians that have demonstrated their dedication to arthroscopy and related surgery. You may 
start using your new credential!  

Each application for the FAANA Program is reviewed carefully to ensure that the number of professional and 
educational leadership qualifications, as well as the amount of time you’ve held those qualifications, were met. 
Your application has been accepted because you possess characteristics that signify your leadership and 
dedication in the field of arthroscopy and related surgery.  

With improving patient outcomes at the forefront of your career, we encourage you to use this new credential 
to signify to your patients that not only are you an expertly skilled surgeon, but that you are also a leader in 
arthroscopy.  

You’ve earned this credential through years of dedication and hard work in your professional leadership 
activities and your active involvement in teaching, mentoring and research positions, and we hope that you will 
continue participating in leadership roles that ultimately shape the arthroscopy profession of tomorrow.  

On behalf of AANA’s Membership Committee, I congratulate you on this tremendous achievement and applaud 
your outstanding work as a leader in arthroscopy.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ivan H. Wong, M.D., FAANA 

Chair, AANA Membership Committee 


